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6th November 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

Adopt a Granny/Granddad – Year 5  
 
We will be taking our Year 5 children to The Oaks residential home on Tuesday 19th 
November, Wednesday 20th November and then again on Monday 16th December.  
 
We will be travelling to the residential home via school minibuses on these dates. Please 
see below the schedule for each class on the above dates: 
 

 Tuesday 19th 
November 

Wednesday 20th 
November 

Monday 16th 
December 

5F –  
Miss Freemantle 

1pm – 3pm  9am – 3pm 

5E – Mr Edwards  1pm – 3pm 9am – 3pm 

 
Please could you complete the below permission slip and return this to your child’s class 
teacher by Thursday 14th November.  
 
If you have any queries, please feel free to contact the school office on 0121 716 0444 or 
email enquiry@colmersfarm.excelsiormat.org.  
 
Thank you as always for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
Mrs Young 
Head of School 
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Adopt a Granny/Granddad – Year 5  
 
I give permission for my child to attend all sessions at The Oaks residential home as detailed below: 
 

 Tuesday 19th 
November 

Wednesday 20th 
November 

Monday 16th 
December 

5F –  
Miss Freemantle 

1pm – 3pm  9am – 3pm 

5E – Mr Edwards  1pm – 3pm 9am – 3pm 

 
 
Child’s name: 

Class: 

Parent/Carer name: 

Signature: 

Date: 

 

If your child is entitled to Free School Meals, please select the sandwich choice they would like on 

Monday 16th December. (Please circle)  

 

Ham   Cheese   Tuna 

 
Note: Those not entitled to Free School Meals will need to provide their child with a 

packed lunch on Monday 16th December. 


